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DIARY DATES 
   

OCTOBER 
12th ‐ 13th    
          Yr 2 Lady Northcote Camp 
20th  Yr 1 Fairy Park Excursion 
26th  Yrs 3‐6 District Orienteering 
31st   Prep BuƩerflies Incursion 
 

 NOVEMBER 
3rd    Colour Fun Run 
6th    Pupil Free ‐ Curriculum Day 
7th    Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
9th    GSC TransiƟon Visit 
10th  Cardboard Cart RegaƩa 
14th & 16th Yr 5 Kinder Visits 
14th ‐ 20th Book Fair 
21st   2024 Prep TransiƟon Sessions 
           2024 Prep Uniform Shop            
          Fiƫngs 
23rd  Prep Zoo Excursion 
          Energy Breakthrough  
28th  2024 Prep TransiƟon Sessions 
           2024 Prep Uniform Shop            
          Fiƫngs 
 

DECEMBER 
18th  Last School Day for students 
           3.20pm Dismissal 
19th‐20th 
           Pupil Free ‐ Curriculum Days 

Issue 31 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
Year 2 Camp 
It was wonderful to see the happy faces of our Year 2 campers as they headed off to 
Lady Northcote camp this yesterday. Everything is running smoothly at camp and Ms 
Morcombe said everyone is seƩled and having fun. 
 

Maintenance Works Commencing Soon 
The Victorian Schools Building Authority will be commencing work to upgrade our gym 
within the next couple of weeks. Our gym is a designated Shelter in Place building for 
our school community and requires some upgrades to ensure it complies with the  
safety guidelines. You can expect to see some areas around the gym fenced off while 
the work takes place. 
 

Cyber Safety Session 
Safety online is a high priority for us every day at school, but it is also extremely        
important that you as parents are aware of exactly what your children are doing 
online. Romsey Primary School has kindly invited all parents in the Macedon Ranges to 
aƩend a 90 minute parent informaƟon session by Susan McLean on Wednesday 27th            
November at 7pm. This presentaƟon is free of charge, and I would highly recommend 
you aƩend (please see aƩached flyer). 
 
How to access free dental care? 
The Smile Squad team from Sunbury Community Health are coming to our school next 
week. Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. This 
means all students can get a free dental check‐up, prevenƟve services, and treatment 
at school. 
 
We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by 

a parent or guardian. Sign up to Smile Squad at: hƩps://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  OR use 

the QR code in the further informaƟon aƩached. 

Hats 
Please help us by ensuring your children have a suitable SunSmart hat for school. There 
are sƟll quite a few students being restricted to the shaded area in the Canteen    
courtyard. It would be great if everyone could enjoy all our   lovely outdoor areas. 
 

Pupil Free Day 
A reminder to make sure you’ve marked Monday 6th November in your calendar as a 
whole school Pupil Free Day. Staff will be undertaking professional development on 
this day (updaƟng our First Aid qualificaƟons). Please note that this is the day before 
Melbourne Cup Day which is a public holiday in Victoria. Camp Australia will offer care 
on this day. 
 
Jenni Boyd 
AcƟng Principal 
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Chester Chatter 

Chester Chatter 
 

Chester has loved being back at school this week receiving lots of pats from all the students and teachers. 
He was very excited to be at school early on Thursday morning to wave the Year Two students, teachers 
and parent helpers off on their camp to Lady Northcote Discovery Camp in Bacchus Marsh. The happy 
campers have promised to bring back lots of stories of their adventures to share with Chester next week.  
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PE/Sport 

PE & SPORT  
 
What a fantasƟc couple of weeks we have already had to kickstart Term 4. CongratulaƟons to all our students who 
represented NGPS in our District and Division teams. Our students conƟnue to show amazing sportsmanship and 
team spirit and we are super proud of you all. Goodluck to our boys ‘Hot Shot Tennis’ team moving on the play 
Regionals next month. WOW!!  This is our first NGPS team to progress through to a ‘Regional final’ in Hot Shots 
Tennis. How amazing is that! 
 
CALLING ALL GIRLS. Don’t forget to take up the opportunity to parƟcipate in a FREE All Girls Cricket Blasters       
Program coming to New Gisborne Primary School. This not only allows girls the opportunity to try/play our great 
game but a chance for the local cricket clubs such as Gisborne Cricket Club to connect with new aspiring female 
cricketers! The registration link for the free program is now officially live and ready for parents or guardians to 
begin signing up their children. This is open to all grades for any girls from Prep‐6 to join! See the flyer attached for 
full details. 

DIVISION HOT SHOTS TENNIS 

Last Thursday the boys ‘Hot Shots Tennis’ team travelled to Maddingly Park, Bacchus Marsh to compete in the 
Western Ranges Tennis CompeƟƟon. We played 3 schools 
in both    singles and doubles matches. In our first round, 
we played Bacchus Marsh Grammar. They had a lot of 
courage, but we smashed them, giving us our first win. Our 
second round was against Melton. They were beƩer than 
the last team, but we sƟll won by a wide margin. In our 
final round, we played against Wedge Park and               
destroyed them, which meant we won all our matches. At 
the end of the day, all the individual points were added to 
our school team total, meaning NGPS were the overall 
winners on the day and are now moving on to play 
‘Regional finals’ on Thursday 2nd November at Bayside 
Tennis School, Williamstown. By Lucas and Sam 6A 

DIVISION GIRLS CRICKET 
On the 10th of October the New Gisborne 
girls cricket team drove to Masons Lane in 
Bacchus Marsh to represent our school in 
division cricket. Nothing but sun warmly 
shone on the oval with very few clouds in 
sight. Shortly aŌer the briefing, our first 
match began against Wedge Park. AŌer an 
energeƟc 16 over match, we reigned          
victorious smashing Wedge Park by 39 runs 
collecƟng a breathtaking win. AŌer a 20‐
minute break we were back on with our next 
compeƟƟon being Arnold’s Creek. Sadly, this 
was our first and final loss of the day only 
losing by a nail biƟng 7 runs. Bacchus Marsh 
Grammar was originally going to be our last match of the day, but they turned out to be not present at the 
ground, leaving the New Gisborne girls cricket team to finish runners up. A big thank you to Mrs Mason who     
supported the team and supplied us with cricket equipment. A massive thank you to our amazing coach James 
Sullivan, that happily lead us to division and a strong finish to our journey. 
By‐ Holly 6A  
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The boys started the day with the bye, so they cheered on the girls in their first game. The boy's pool was made 
of up three teams, Riddell’s Creek, Gisborne and New Gisborne, with the teams playing each other twice. The 
boys played their hardest in each game with some stand out fielding and baƫng. However, were unsuccessful in 
a win for the day losing by the slightest of margins in each game. Both teams enjoyed the day and would like to 
thank Mr Bell and Mr Koski for supporƟng the teams. 
By Ivy 5A  
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ATTENTION FREE TO GIRLS AT NGPS 
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Year Four Observational Sketching 
 

 Visual Art 
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 Canteen 

  HUNGRY POSSUM ROSTER 
 

 

We are always looking for canteen volunteers! 

If you are able to help, it would be very much  

appreciated. 

Contact Brenda at  

Brenda.Morgan@education.vic.gov.au 

Wednesday11th October Friday 13th October 

Wednesday 18th October Friday 20th October 

Lorraine Dixon Rachel May & Iryna (AM) 

Volunteers Needed! Gill Punshon, Heidi 
Theuerle & Sarah Lungu 
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